
Product

Wood Glue Wood Glue Ultimate Super Glue Super Glue Gel

Outdoor wood 
applications where 

temperatures or 
moisture might be a 

concern.

Building, carpentry 
or hobby projects 
using any type of 

wood.

WoodWood 

5-10 Minutes Up to 15 minutes

20-30 Minutes

80% in 1-2 Hours 80% in 1-2 Hours

Natural Wood Color Natural Wood Color

Water Resistant,
Passes ANSI/HPVA 

Type II

Waterproof, Passes 
the ANSI/HPVA 

Type I

Sandable & 
Paintable

Sandable & 
Paintable

20-30 Minutes

Instant repairs on small 
indoor projects.

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Plastic*
Paper

Rubber

Not 
Repositionable

10-45 Seconds

Light Handling
After 1-5 Minutes

Clear

Not Recommended

Sandable

Thicker and more 
controlled formula 
great for multiple 

surfaces and vertical 
applications.

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Plastic*
Paper

Rubber

Not 
Repositionable

10-45 Seconds

Light Handling
After 1-5 Minutes

Clear

Not Recommended

Sandable

Gorilla Glue

Use On

White Gorilla Glue Clear Gorilla Glue

Best for

Open
Working Time

Clamp Time

Dry Color

Outdoor Use

Finishing

Drying Time
100% in 24 hours

Sandable, Paintable
& Stainable

Sandable, Paintable
& Stainable

Sandable, Paintable
& Stainable

Tough repairs on 
dissimilar surfaces, 

both indoors and 
outdoors.

Waterproof,
Passes ANSI/HPVA

Type I

Waterproof,
Passes ANSI/HPVA

Type I

Tough repairs on 
dissimilar surfaces, 

both indoors and 
outdoors.

Tough repairs requiring 
a crystal clear and non-
foaming durable bond.

Light Tan Soft white Clear

80% in 1-2 Hours 80% in 1 Hours 24 Hours

10-15 Minutes

1-2 Hours 30-60 Minutes 2 Hours

5-10 Minutes 5 Minutes
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Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Rubber
Fabric

Water Resistant, 
Passes the ANSI/

HPVA Type II

*Not recommended for use on polyethylene or polypropylene plastics.
 **Not recommended for PVC pipe.



Product

Clear Grip Hot Glue Gun Hot Glue Sticks Spray Adhesive

Comfort grip & 
built-in stand make it 
easy to use on crafts 

& repairs.

Craft projects or 
repairs requiring a 
flexible, quick and 
permanent bond.

Tough, versatile, & 
provide a long term 
hold on hard to bond 

surfaces.

Lightweight objects, 
craft projects or 

repairs. Works great 
on applications where 
flexibility is required.

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Paper
Rubber
Fabric

2 Minutes

N/A

24 Hours

Clear

Waterproof

Sandable, 
Paintable

& Stainable

N/A 45 Seconds 1-3 Minutes

N/A N/A N/A

N/A N/A 24 Hours

N/A Clear/Opaque Clear

N/A Water Resistant Water Resistant

N/A Sandable, Paintable 
& Stainable

Sandable, Paintable
& Stainable

Epoxy

Use On

Gorilla Weld

Best for

Open
Working Time

Clamp Time

Dry Color

Outdoor Use

Finishing

Drying Time
100% in 24 hours

Sandable, Paintable
& Stainable

Shapeable, Paintable, 
Sandable, Tappable

& Drillable

Tough repairs requiring
a durable, gap-filling 

bond.

Water Resistant Waterproof

Heavy duty repairs 
that need maximum 
bonding power & gap 

filling.

Clear Dark Gray

24 Hours 24 Hours

5 Minutes

30 Minutes 30 Minutes

3  Minutes
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Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

*Not recommended for use on polyethylene or polypropylene plastics.
 **Not recommended for PVC pipe.

Epoxy Stick

Hand mixable, 
versatile, easy to use, 

gap filling putty.

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Pipe

Brick
Concrete
Rubber

10 Minutes

N/A

24 Hours

Gray

Waterproof

Shapeable, Paintable, 
Sandable, Tappable

& Drillable



Product

Ultimate Construction 
Adhesive

Heavy Duty  
Construction Adhesive

Clear Construction 
Adhesive

Multi-surface & multi-
purpose applications 

that require an instant 
grab and ultimate 

durability.

Multi-surface & multi-
purpose applications 

that require high 
strength and a crystal 

clear finish.

Multi-surface & multi-
purpose applications 
that require a tough, 
versatile, all-weather 

hold.

Clamp or Support 
Heavier Objects

Clamp or Support 
Heavier Objects

Clamp or Support 
Heavier Objects

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

10 Minutes 30 Minutes10 Minutes

24 Hours (i.e. full 
cure)

24 Hours (i.e. full 
cure)24 Hours

White ClearWhite

Waterproof WaterproofWaterproof

Sandable & 
Paintable

Sandable & 
Paintable

Sandable & 
Paintable

100% Silicone Sealant††

Use On

Paintable Silicone Sealant

Best for

Open
Working Time

Clamp Time

Dry Color

Outdoor Use

Finishing

Drying Time
100% in 24 hours

Not Paintable Paintable

All purpose applications 
including windows, 

doors, kitchens, baths, 
auto, marine and 

more.***

Waterproof Waterproof

All purpose applications 
where paintability is desired 
including windows, doors, 
kitchens, baths and more.†

Clear and White White

24 Hours 24 Hours

Tool Immediately

N/A N/A

Tool Immediately
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Wood 
Metal***

Stone
Ceramic

Glass
Plastic*

PVC Sheet**
Brick

Concrete
Foam Board

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber

*Not recommended for use on polyethylene or polypropylene plastics.
 **Not recommended for PVC pipe.
†Do not use on wet, damp, frozen or contaminated surfaces. Not for use in  
  underwater applications or aquariums
††As Cured
 ***Do not use on wet, damp, frozen or contaminated surfaces. Not Paintable. Not for use in  
     underwater applications, aquariums, on brick, masonry, cementitious materials or on metals  
     sensitive to corrosion including brass and galvanized metals
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Product

Use On

Best for

Open
Working Time

Clamp Time

Dry Color

Outdoor Use

Finishing

Drying Time

N/A N/AN/A

Canvas, Cotton, 
Corduroy, Denim, 
Flannel, Fleece, 

Polyester (tight weave), 
Wool

Waterproof Temporary Outdoor Use

Ideal for hanging light 
weight items in place of 
traditional tapes, push 

pins, and fasteners.

Ideal for card making, 
scrapbooking, attaching 

photos and embellishments. 
These no mess dots are a 

perfect alternative to glue and 
are photo safe and acid free. 

Clear BeigeClear

24 Hours Does not cureN/A

2-3 Minutes

N/A N/AN/A

IndefiniteN/A

Fabric
Felt

Beads
Wood

Canvas
Ribbon
Sequins

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
Foam Board

Paper
Fabric

N/A

*Not recommended for use on polyethylene or polypropylene plastics.
 **Not recommended for PVC pipe.
† For exterior use only. Not intended for inside of firebox or chimney stack.

Fabric Glue Mounting PuttyPermanent Adhesive Dots

N/A

Instantly seals out water, 
air and moisture. Use 
to patch holes, cracks, 
gaps and tears, even 

under water.

Roofs, Gutters, 
Skylights, Flashing, 
Chimneys†, PVC Pipe 
Joints, Windows, RVs, 

DIY Projects and More!

 Roofs, Gutters, 
Skylights, Flashing, 
Chimneys†, PVC Pipe 
Joints, Windows, RVs, 

DIY Projects and More!

N/AN/A

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet**

Brick
Concrete

Foam Board
Paper

Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet

Brick
Concrete
Rubber
Fabric

Wood 
Metal
Stone

Ceramic
Glass

Plastic*
PVC Sheet

Brick
Concrete
Rubber
Fabric

N/A

24-48 hours 
after final coat

Black/White/Clear Black/White/Clear

Waterproof

Paintable

N/A 90 minutes

N/A

N/A 24-48 hours

Black/White

Waterproof Waterproof

Paintable

Waterproof Patch & 
Seal Spray

Waterproof Patch & 
Seal Tape

Waterproof Patch & 
Seal Liquid
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Mounting items that need a
long-lasting, weatherproof 
bond. Holds up to 30 lbs. 

Holds 1 pound per 2 inches 
of tape!

Crystal clear alternative to 
nails & fasteners. Projects 

where you need a clear 
finish. Holds 1 pound per 4 

square inches of tape!

Providing a weatherproof, 
airtight bond. Fix, patch 

and seal almost any 
surface.

UV and Weather
Resistant Shell Weatherproof Weatherproof

1.5 in., 1.88 in., 
or 2.8 in.

Heavy Duty 
Mounting Tape

Crystal Clear  
Gorilla Tape

Tough & Clear 
Mounting Tape

1 in. x 60 in. 
1 in. x 120 in.

1 in. x 60 in. 
1 in. x 150 in. 
2 in. x 48 in.

Black ClearClear

Product

Gorilla Tape Camo Tape

Best for

Color

Size

Outdoor Use

Indoor or outdoor use and 
made to stick to rough and 
uneven surfaces like wood, 
stone, stucco, plaster, brick 

and more.

Ideal for applications in the 
field including duck blinds, 

tree stands, tent repairs 
and more.

UV and Weather
Resistant Shell

UV and Weather
Resistant Shell

Black/Silver/White/Orange

1 in., 1.88 in., or 
2.8 in. 

1.88 in.

Mossy Oak®

Break-Up Country
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Anti-Slip Tread Tape

With a strong adhesive 
on both sides, this tape 

sticks to smooth and rough 
surfaces including carpet, 
rugs, flooring, wood, stone, 

brick and more.

Provides durable traction 
to wet, slick or high traffic 

areas that lasts both 
indoors and out. Perfect 

for ladders, steps, ramps, 
boats, RVs, decks and 

more!

Provides a strong, 
waterproof bond that resists 
drying, cracking & peeling 
caused by sunlight, heat, 

cold, & moisture. Made with 
incredibly strong, permanent 

butyl adhesive, this tape 
is the ideal solution for 

outdoor repairs.

Weatherproof Water Resistant Weatherproof*

1.88 in. x 25 yd.

Double-Sided TapeAll Weather Tape

1.41 in. x 8 yd. 2 in. x 10 ft. Roll

Gray BlackBlack

Product

Mounting Tape Squares Packaging Tape

Best for

Color

Size

Outdoor Use

Crystal clear alternative to 
nails & fasteners. Projects 

where you need a clear 
finish. Squares hold up to 
7 lbs. Use approximately 4 
squares of tape per pound 

of weight.

Gorilla Packaging Tape 
is perfect for shipping, 
moving and storage.

Weatherproof

Moisture and 
temperature 
resistant for 

shipping, moving 
and storage

Clear

1 in. x 1 in. 
Squares 1.88 in. or 2.83 in.

Clear

*Not recommended for areas with continuous water submersion such as  
  pools, tubs, and spas.


